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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: PRP Community Providers 

 

FROM: Brian Hepburn, M.D., Executive Director, MHA  

 

RE: PRP Billing - clarification  

 

DATE: January 10, 2013  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Although Psychiatric Rehabilitation Program (PRP) services can be billed (H2018) in advance of all 

supporting encounter data (H2016s) being submitted, it is required that the minimum number of 

services billed on the H2018 be rendered prior to submitting the H2018.  As always, all 

supporting encounter data (H2016s) must be submitted in support of the billed services by the end of 

the month following the month in which services were rendered, e.g. encounters for January 2013 

must be submitted by February 28, 2013. 
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